MEETING OF THE PARISH COUNCIL OF SANTON DOWNHAM
IN THE ROTARY ROOM, VILLAGE HALL, SANTON DOWNHAM

MONDAY, 26TH JUNE 2017 AT 7.00 PM

A G E N D A  

1. Chairman’s welcome
2. Apologies Received

3. Declaration of interest

4. To sign and confirm Minutes of the previous meeting as a true record

5. Parish Clerk’s Report
a) Parish Council Accounts for the Financial Year 2016/2017 these are now needing to go to the External Auditor but we need to sign off Section 2 before submission.  Please note that the inspection date for the exercise of public rights has been amended and will now be 28th June ending on the 8th August.
b)  Tenancy Annual payment  for Hall and Breckland Club– just  confirmation that in lieu of the Leases, the annual rental payments will now have to be altered.  In the case of the Village Hall this will be end of June and for Breckland Club, 1st December.   For this year therefore, an £8 rental fee has been charged and paid by Breckland Club who will then need to make payment of £12 from 1st December 2017 and each year thereon.   The Village Hall has made payment of £12 which more then compensates for the short period May to end of June and a further £12 which then covers their rental from end of June 2017 to end of June 2018.
c) Tenancy Annual payment for small piece of land rented by Miss Sayer- again just a note to confirm that Miss Sayer has duly paid.
d) To confirm that the package containing a defibrillator and the cabinet plus training etc., is now in hand and our Chairman will report in more detail regarding this matter
e) Confirmation of the Insurance details of the above project

f) To advise that there is a possibility of obtaining Lottery Funding towards a new Notice Board and the Parish Clerk will look further into this.
g) Chairman to ask whether there are any matters on which the Parish Councillor’s would like to report

h) Chairman to invite our County Councillor and District Councillor to report on any matters

i) Chairman’s Report

1) Road situation update – The general road repair and sweeping will commence on Tuesday, 25th July with the re-surfacing of Phase I Mark Lane on Wednesday, 26th July.  We will send out letters to all residents affected and this will also appear on the website and on the Notice Board.
2) The current situation regarding the BT Kiosk and its new life
3) Any other business brought to the Chairman’s attention

4) Chairman to invite residents to put forward any issues for consideration at the next Parish Council Meeting, at the Chairman’s discretion

j) Chairman to confirm date of the next  meeting  
k) Chairman to close Meeting
Signed…………………………………………………….                Date……………………………..

